
VILLAGE OF GURNEE  

ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE 

CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULE NOTICE 

 

The Environmental Sustainability Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 3, 2025 has 

been canceled and the meeting has been rescheduled to take place on Friday, June 6, 2025 at 

3:30 p.m. in Conference Room A at the Gurnee Village Hall (325 North O’Plaine, Gurnee, IL 

60031). 

 
DATED: Friday, May 30, 2025 

Signed: Austin Pollack, Assistant to the Village Administrator 
 


